

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

29th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



EYLog Year of End Summative Report

As we come to the end of this academic year, please find enclosed a copy of your child's EYLog summative report for your information. This report will also be published on your child's EYLog online learning journal. We would be most grateful if you could logon to your child's learning journal and complete the parent information section of the summative report.

We would be grateful if this could be completed by Friday 6th July in order that your child's transition documents may be sent to either Miss Hardy for children continuing their education at Avalon School or to their new school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely









Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Fax: 0151 625 0332

